
Phone Message
3/11/24

Good Evening Trojans!

This is Principal Jackson with important information about the week.

● We are so proud to share that Rancho has been named a 2024 California Distinguished
School. We will receive our award in May and are so proud of the hard working teachers
and support staff that make Rancho such a special place.

● We had a wonderful event today on an extended lunch schedule for students with a
company called Paws-to-Share. Students were able to interact with therapy dogs after
they ate their lunch at various stations on the field. It was a wonderful event!

● Social science and science credit recovery continues this week on Tuesday, Wednesday
and Thursday after school from 3:15 to 4:15 p.m.

● Quarter 3 grades will be officially posted this Thursday in the Aeries parent portal.

● Come support our soccer and basketball players on Wednesday at Hillview at 3:30 p.m.
and Thursday at Los Nietos at 3:30 p.m.

● We will host 6th grade parent night on Thursday at 6:00 p.m. Parents will meet under
the tent in the quad first and then will proceed to classrooms for presentations.

● If your students has been cast in our Rancho musical The Music Man, a mandatory
parent meeting will take place at 5pm on March 14th in Mrs. Pagano's classroom, Room
28.

● 8th grade parents that have a student attending La Habra High School. La Habra is
requiring that you register your child for La Habra this month. Packets for your students
to enroll in classes will be handed out on March 27th. Your child will not receive their
packet unless you have completed the registration process. If you have any questions
about the process please refer to that email from Ms.Gardner and flyer.

● Don’t forget to support the ASB Sees Candy Fundraiser by purchasing by Friday. All
candy is delivered to your home. See's Candy Order Here

● Don’t forget to sign up to support Rancho’s PTA by taking consumer surveys. Every
survey completed earns $0.80. Start now by clicking on our page
https://funding.aoclife.org/rancho-starbuck-pta-class-of-2024/

● Next week is Spring Break and school will resume on Monday, March 25th.

https://www.yumraising.com/secure/ranchosa_rancho_starbuck_asb25/TamIrv700
https://funding.aoclife.org/rancho-starbuck-pta-class-of-2024/


● Also note that March 27th and 28th are parent-teacher conference days so school will
dismiss both days at 1:13 p.m. Additionally, Friday, March 29th is a pupil free day.


